Lori Martin

T N R W T e e T
From: Lynn Schwaebe
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 5:46 PM
To: Lori Martin
Subject: Re: Public Comments

Link to American Medical Association guidance on public lighting from 2016. Why are we still adding new residential
lights at 4000K?

https://www.ama—assn.org/press—center/ press~releases/amaﬁadopts—guidance-reduce—ha rm—high-intensity—street-lights
https://www.ama-assn.org/sites/ama—assn.org/ﬂles/corp/media—browser/public/about-
ama/councils/CounciI%ZOReports/council—0n~science—pubiic—heaIth/alG—csaphZ.pdf

On Tue, Jan 12, 2021 at 5:44 PM Lynn Schwaebe _ wrote:
Dear City Council,

Thank you for your time this evening. | would ask that any future streetlight changes go through a more thorough
public communication process, and that the recent changes in my neighborhood are opened to reevaluation.

Attached are two photos taken from my bedroom, and one of a night time street view taken at night of the new
lighting.

Communication to date with the City as been than these 4000k lights

-have shields that diffuse light on the residential side”

-“the dimmest that can be used while still fulfilling these objectives” (preventing crime and feeling safe)
-“do not contain bright white/blue light associated with the sleep controversy”

-“when the warmer weather comes the trees will have leaves that will help block the light.”

In response | say this:

-the lights shining into my house do not have diffusers/shields facing my house

-4000K lights are recommended for commercial and high throughput roads, not residential

-the American Medical Association recommends lighting 3000k for residential areas due to artificial light related health
concerns (4000K does have blue light)

-the increase of light into our room is tremendous, requires mitigation, and will not be blocked by leaves.

Please fix my streetlights.

Thank you,

Lynn Schwaebe

Sent from my iPhone
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